
Municipal Park Usage Approval 
 

On occasion the Borough grants permission for use of the various public parks for private events. 

Although, we cannot grant exclusive rights for use which would restrict members of the public 

from the park. However, we will not schedule another event at the same time. Typically tables 

and chairs and anything leaving marks in the ground are not permitted in most parks. Anything 

used to further decorate the garden for your ceremony or event must be removed immediately 

thereafter. Alcoholic beverages are not permitted to be carried or consumed in the public park, 

street, sidewalk or right of way per State law. 

 

Please send all requests for public park use to: 

 

Administration Office 

Borough of Haddonfield 

242 Kings Highway East 

Haddonfield, New Jersey 08033 

 

Or via email to the Administration Office at klafferty@haddonfield-nj.gov 
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